
   

 

 

 

 

My name is Charlotte Valdez and I am excited to be supporting your center as a field director.   I have 

my Bachelor’s degree in Child and Family Studies from the University of Southern Mississippi.  During my 

last semester of college, I moved to St. Louis to do an internship at Children’s Hospital in their child life 

program.   While in St. Louis, I started my journey with Bright Horizons in 1999.  In 2011, I moved back to 

Denver to be closer to my brother and extended family. 

During my time with the company, I have been an education coordinator, assistant director, director and 

for the past 11 years, a field director.  I enjoy forming strong partnerships with families and learning 

from the children and staff.  I enjoy seeing the excitement the children have about learning and 

supporting the growth of teachers.  

In my spare time, I enjoy reading, spending time with my family, my dog and traveling.   

I look forward to working with everyone and supporting the center during this time.  Please feel free to 

stop by the office to share your feedback, questions, and concerns or just to talk. 

 

 

 


